ELUCC MEETING SEPT. 6TH, 2007
The meeting was called to order by Vice President Ken Lamb.

The minutes were approved as read by each member and 2nd to accept them. Voted and passed by members present.  

Treasurer’s Report:
We have $659.33 in our account. We wrote a check for $250.00 to the Sweet Home Boys and Girl’s Club for sponsorship of a 3-4 grade Flag Football Team.

Damage Report:
No Damage Report was available

Standards Report:
None at this time.
State Council Report:
     None to report.  

P & E Report: 
Frank made arrangements with the Sweet Home Boy’s and Girl’s Club to get the Call Before you Dig logo to them and the Sponsorship money. Mark Gunter from Sweet Home took the check to them. Jim is going to work on getting some hats and other items from the Call Center for the Equipment Rodeo next week.

Old Business:
The Linn County Equipment Rodeo will be Tuesday-Thursday Sept. 11th-13th, 2007 at the Linn County Fair Grounds. Hope to see many of you there.

New Business
 Ken talked about Lincoln County Utility Council. They are going to have a guest speaker start coming every few months to help boost attendance. We found that to be a good idea and we too are going to look into doing the same. Frank is going to order the latest Digging Danger Tape. As always Frank has about 8 of the Digging Danger Videos if anyone is interested in borrowing them. We also get the Underground Focus magazine if anyone wants to view it. We still have the GPS to lend out.

Projects:
The Grande Prairie Rd. project has been moved from completion on the 31st of August to the 12th of September. The Grant St. Bridge Project in Lebanon over the South Santiam River is moving along very well. Should be very close to completion on time.  Halsey has a small subdivision going in on East 3rd St. About 13 homes being built.Frank would like to ask all the cities and utility companies in the East Linn area to submit any new or on going projects to him before each meeting. Even if you are not able to attend its very helpful for the other utilities and companies in the area to be aware of new and on going projects.  You can send them to ffrenzel@ci.lebanon.or.us 
Next Meeting:
Our next meeting will be on Oct. 4th, 2007 at the Korner Kitchen, 940 Main Street, Lebanon, OR.  See you all then.
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